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EFFECTIVE MARCH 30, 2020

Due to the stay at home directive for the state of NC and for the health and safety
of our patients and office staff, Open Wide Family Dentistry is temporarily closed
until further notice for nonurgent dental procedures. This is done to reduce the
spread of the COVID 19 virus. We will be contacting each of you to reschedule
your appointment when the office reopens to full function. If you are a patient of
record and have a true dental emergency, please contact call our office at
919.598.0780 and press 1 to leave a message. We will respond as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time.
Stay safe and well.

Dr. Clara Davis

Open Wide Family Dentistry




